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29th January 2025 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As many of you know, Miss Jackson, teacher for St Veronica’s and Special Educational Needs and 

Disabilities Coordinator (SENDCo), has been on maternity for 11 months now. She was due to 

return at the start of March. 

 

Miss Jackson has decided to pursue a career in supporting pupils with special needs as a 

profession and is therefore not returning to St Anthony’s. We wish her all the very best and thank 

her for the valuable contributions that she has made to the education and support of many of our 

pupils. 

 

In relation to alternative arrangements, I am extremely grateful to Mrs Taylor and Mrs Geoghegan 

who are both currently teaching in St Veronica’s. They have both agreed to continue these 

arrangements and therefore there will be no disruption to the children within that class. 

 

With regards to the SENDCo role, this will be taken on by Mrs Rowley, currently SENDCo for 

Corpus Christie and St Mary and John’s. She will be working here on a Monday and a Tuesday 

after Easter and her role will be solely dedicated to SEND. 

 

Please ask if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs T Davis 

(Principal)  
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